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Tampico,Tamps. Mexico. 
September 29, 1942. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
E.F.D. f 2, 

Walnutport, Pa. 
v. 5... 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your kind letter of September 14, 1942, in 
which you mention having, heard our program of Dance Music, by Remote 
Control from the " Centro Es-ariol " , on th evening of September 12-15. 

It is indeed a great pleasure to know that our Station X.E.C.A. can be 
heard as well =s you say from such a great distance, and we gratefully 
acknowledge your congratulations and good wishes. 

Your description of the program is absolutely correct, and in our turn, 
we congratulate you for your excellent receiving equipment. 

It is our sincere hope that we may, in the near future, get together 
again on the air. 

With very best wishes. 


